
From: Keith Morgan 
Sent: Tuesday, January 
To: NL Publi 
Cc: 
Subject: Presentation re 2014 Power Outage Inquiry 
Importance: High 

Please be advised that we represent Nu-Quest Distribution Inc" a pharmaceutical wholesaler located in the Donovan's 
Industrial Park, Mount Pearl servicing the Island of the Newfoundland and other jurisdictions throughout Canada, 

They have retained us to seek to make a presentation on their behalf in relation to the rolling blackouts that occurred 
with the first two weeks of January 2014, In particular they wish for us to make representations to the Board in relation 
to the method selected and priorities used to determine which areas would be effected and for how long, They further 
wish to make representation to the Board as to the effect of the rolling blackouts on their business as well as the 
potential effects on those reliant upon prescription medication that they supply, 

We trust this to be satisfactory and look forward to receiving further direction as to how we can participate in this 
process on behalf of our client. 

I<eith Morgan 

Browne Fitzgerald 
Morgan & Avis 
Terrace on the Square, Level 2 
P.O. Box 23135 
St. John's, NL AlB 4J9 


